
 
WEEKLY PARENT MEMO: 3/2/15 

 

 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
• Wednesday the 4th: Maturation classes for 5th grade students at 1:15 (boys in the 

gym/girls in the media center).  Parents are invited to attend. 
• Thursday the 5th: Cookie dough pick-up.  Please come to the gym between 2:00 

and 5:00 to pick up the cookie dough your child sold for the fundraiser.  Thanks! 
• Thursday the 5th: Thanks to those of you who participated in the Forbes 

Research Challenge. Our awards will be given on Thursday night in the media 
center at 6:00.   We are excited to have you join us!  

• Kindergarten registration is ongoing.  Please spread the word to your neighbors 
who might not receive this memo.  

 

COMING SOON: 
• March 9th (Monday): There will be NO SCHOOL for teacher professional 

development.   
• March 10th:  Report cards will be sent home.  Thanks for all of your hard work in 

supporting students with reading and homework to help increase their learning.  
Your students are doing a great job! 

• March 11th: PTA elections are coming up at our next PTA meeting.  We would love to 
receive your nominations and have you participate in that process with us. Please 
come join us! 

• March 12th: School Community Council meeting in the faculty room at 4:00. 
• March 20th: Teddy Bear Picnic.  More details to follow. 
• March 23rd-27th: Teacher Appreciation Week  
• March 24th: Forbes Skate Night at Classic Fun Center in Orem from 5:30-8:30 


